richard warren

I am Richard Warren, resident of Dover Bay, Idaho. I too am concerned about the impacts of a
proposed smelter in nearby Newport, WA. While the impacts on air quality and human health are
paramount, along with the effects these may have on our lives and the economy, I am also alarmed
that the enormous amount of raw materials that the smelter will need to operate will drastically
impact not only our highways, but will greatly increase the risks of spills into the watershed from
both trains and trucks. Please consider these aspects in a complete EIS.



